
At Barnett-Hall, E.S.G. (Environmental, Social and Governance) is a fundamental aspect of our business 
strategy and we remain committed to creating a more sustainable future, aligned with our ESG Policy & 
Pillars. 

Spring 
Barnett-Hall completed its first Carbon Footprint Emissions validation, in alignment with the international 
ISO 14064-3 standard for the year’s 2018 to 2022 and our base year was established. This will enable a 
Carbon management plan to be developed to reduce our carbon footprint in the years ahead. 
 
Summer 
The first ever Barnett-Hall materiality assessment was undertaken, in which extensive engagement from both 
internal and external stakeholders enabled the identification of priority topics under the Environment, Social, 
and Governance pillars (see Top 10 below).  Targets and metrics will now be developed in the coming year to 
track progress in these material areas. 

Autumn 
A significant milestone in reducing Barnett-Hall’s Scope two emissions was achieved with the successful 
adoption of green electricity tariffs across all operations sites and offices. This switchover supports our 
emissions reduction efforts and the pursuit of sustainability in our day-to-day operations. 

Winter 
Finally, in winter 2023 Business in the Community NI delivered carbon literacy training for Barnett-Hall senior 
management and our ESG team and has already proven successful in strengthening awareness and 
collaboration across Barnett-Hall, through internal engagement initiatives and promoting our cycle to work 
scheme. 


